Rev, Edwin F. Price,
1209 Tennessee St.,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Price:

Your letter of August 135th to Dr. Allen came just
prior to his leaving for a coaching school in Iowa, and
he has not had an opportunity to answer it. .

Dr. Allen will be gone until about August 23rd,
and upon his return I am sure you will hear from him.
If you need a reply from him before that time I shall
be glad to forward your letter so that he may reply from
Iowa.

Sincerely yours,




